Fatal Errors: Hospitals Learn Lessons the Hard Way

The patients were elderly cancer patients; it seems to me there was no special care for them when in fact these patients should have been supervised by well-trained health professionals. 

The nurses were not fully trained evident by the lack the simple common sense that was clearly shown when the patients cried out and felt the harshness of the pain; the nurse supposed to be alerted to an incident like this and do something.  

The nurse did not do what it supposedly should have been done; the vial or the bottle should have been double checked and read carefully. She did not bother to read the vial’s content before she mistakenly killed the patient and had cost the patient’s family the grieve and sorrow. 

It should be made clear that this responsibility cannot be thrown on the nurse’s shoulder; in fact every health care practitioner will share some of the blame, either directly or indirectly. There is no reasonable justification of why a concentrated bottle of a deadly drug, potassium chloride, was kept in the surgical wards or units without a proper labeling despite the nationwide warning over the past ten years. How could in any way that this message was not circulated among the different health professionals? I think there was no or there was a bad communication between the health team beginning with the nurse, pharmacist and ending with the physician.   

In conclusion, my recommendations are as follows:

1. Full restriction of the use of concentrated potassium chloride in the surgical wards or units.

2. Establishing good and strong communication between the various health staffs.

3. Ensure a proper labeling and warning to deadly drugs if it were necessary to keep them in surgical units. 

